
 
 

Admission Visitor FAQs 
 
 

Denison continues to closely monitor the COVID-19 situation and follows local, 
state, and national health organization guidance. The safety of our community 

members and visitors is of the utmost importance. Please note that as the 
situation continues to develop, new information may require that we need to 

change or cancel your visit.  
 

 
When should I arrive for my scheduled visit?  
If possible, please arrive as close as you can to your scheduled time. 
  
How many guests will I be able to bring with me?  
We are not limiting the number of guests you can bring.  
 
Handshakes?  
Per social distancing guidelines, we discourage personal contact. Don’t worry, we won’t 
interpret the lack of a handshake as rude!  
  
Should I bring a mask or face covering?   
Yes! As of August 30, masks will be required in indoor spaces for all visitors regardless 
of vaccination status. While outdoors, all individuals should feel free to remove their 
masks. We will continue to monitor infection rates and update this policy according to 
guidance from the CDC, Ohio Department of Health, and medical advisors. 
 
Do I need to provide proof of vaccination? 
No, proof of vaccination is not required for Denison visitors. Though all are welcome, at 
this time, we ask unvaccinated prospective students and family members to consider 
attending our virtual offerings in lieu of a campus visit. 
 
How will you facilitate social distancing during the visit? 
We ask that visitors sit with their group members during the information session and 
maintain social distancing whenever possible during their time on campus.  
 
Will there be refreshments available?  
We will be offering bottled water to keep you hydrated during your visit!  
 
 
 



Will there be dining options on-campus? In the surrounding community? 
Unfortunately, we are unable to provide on-campus dining options. However, there are 
great restaurants in Granville! Some of our favorite spots include Alfie’s, the Broadway 
Pub, Day Y Noche, and Snapshots. 
 
I woke up this morning with COVID-19 symptoms and/or realized I was exposed to 
the virus in the past 14 days. Will I be penalized if I cancel my visit?  
Not at all. We are dedicated to the health of our students, faculty, staff, and visitors and 
ask that you refrain from visiting and rest. There are always opportunities to reschedule!   
 
What do I do if I test positive for COVID-19 within 14 days of my campus visit? 
We kindly ask that you please notify the Office of Admission. As a courtesy to our tour 
guides, we’d like to inform your assigned guide to ensure they haven’t experienced any 
symptoms following your time together. 
 
Can you accommodate individual tours and information sessions? 
If you are uncomfortable with the possibility of a group information session or tour, 
please contact the Office of Admission to schedule your visit. We want to ensure we 
have the staffing available to offer a visit that you will find most enjoyable.  
 
 

If you have any additional questions or concerns regarding your scheduled 
campus visit, please do not hesitate to reach out.  

Main contact number: 740.587.6276 
Admission email: admission@denison.edu 


